
   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 16th May 2016 

 

Well done to Class 5 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Miss Jones 91% 7-Mr Norman 98% 

2-Mr Pugh 97% 8-Mrs Baines-Price 97% 

3-Miss Felton 96% 9-Mrs Leather 96% 

4-Mr Heard 95% 10-Miss Sinclair 99% 

5-Mrs Kinnersley & 

Mrs Philpo� 
99.4% 11-Mr Tombleson 96% 

6-Miss Jones 98% 12 – Mrs Sokoloski 92% 

FRIDAY 27
th 

MAY 2016 

May’s value of the month is: 

HUMILITY 
“The humble listen to their brothers and sisters because they assume they have something to 

learn. They are open to correc�on and they become wiser through it.” - Thomas Dubay 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087      

www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary	Dates		

June 2016 

Value—Courage 

Mon 6th —Return to School 

Tue 7th—Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Fri 10th—Y5/6 rounders 

Fri 10th—special lunch menu 

Fri 17th—events at Sports Village 

Mon 20th—Years 5 & 6 SEND 

Coffee morning 

Wed 22nd—Class 3 parent lunch 

Mon 27th—Transi@on Day 

Wed 29th— Class 2 parent lunch 

July 2016 

Value—Hope 

Fri 1st—Summer Fair 

Wed 6th—Recorder & singing 

performance (morning) 

Wed 6th—Class 1 parent lunch 

Thur 7th—Area Sports 

Tue 12th & Wed 13th—Year 6 

Produc@on, 2.30pm 

Wed 13th—Open Evening 

Tue 19th—Year 5 Ac@vity Day 

Wed 20th—Disco and Year 6 

party 

Mon 18th—Sports Day 

Fri 22nd—Break up for Holidays 

Mon 25th & Tue 26th—PD Days 

September 2016 

Value—Respect 

Mon 5th—PD Day 

Tue 6th—Return to School 

We hope you have a great 

half term and we’re 

looking forward to your 

return on  

Monday 6th June 

Year 4’s homework project has been to create a model robot and we thought we’d 

share some of their wonderful crea@ons with you. We would especially like to 

thank all the parents and carers for puGng so much @me and effort into helping 

their child create the models. 

We have received several complaints about parking in Field 

Crescent. We would be grateful if you would park considerately 

by not parking in the no-parking zones or blocking residents’ 

drives.  Our local CSO has also been no@fied. Thank you 



This month’s value winners for HUMILITY are: 
Amber D, Corey M, Alex G, Lily B, Niamh A, Aaron W, Hannah T, Ben D, 
Jamie H, Brodie K, Lily U, Sam E, Katie B, Mitchell B, Zach H, Milena J, 
Kevin S, Amelie B, Lewis P, Eleanor T, Harry B, Summer N, Grace H 

and Noah B. 
Well done to everybody for not thinking that you are better than everybody else. 

Children from class 5 went to Shrewsbury High School today because they were competition 

winners for having the best homework entries about the award winning author Cressida Cowell.  

Their prize was to hear Cressida talk about her ‘How to train a dragon’ series of books. 

It was an exciting opportunity for all the children to listen to one of Britain’s most popular 

authors and discover some secrets about the new series.  The children also had 

the opportunity to purchase one of her books and have it signed. 

Congratulations to all of Class 5, the effort you put into your homework was superb and 

your prize was truly well deserved! 

Mobile Phones 

We would kindly ask all parents and 

carers to remind their child to please 

take their mobile phones to the school office in 

the mornings. We have found several children 

carrying their phones with them during the day 

recently, which is not appropriate and doesn’t 

adhere to the School’s Policy. 

All phones are stored safely in the office un@l the 

end of the day. 

Library Raffle WinnersLibrary Raffle WinnersLibrary Raffle WinnersLibrary Raffle Winners    

Children are awarded raffle tickets for their excellent behaviour 
whilst using the library and for respecting our library facilities.  
The raffle is drawn monthly and the lucky winners can win a 
book. 

This month’s winners were: 

Cameron J, Ella-May K, Elliot R, Bartosz R and Kaitlin B. 

Well done everybody! 



Sainsbury’s School Games News 
Level 1 Rounders Competition 

Mr Jones organised a Rounders competition on Tuesday 24th May. Classes 11, 12, 5 and 1 took 

part representing their houses in the tournament. It was a great competition and lots of 

rounders were scored. In Class 11 it was Adam's team who were the winners, in Class 12 it was a 

very tight game where Liam's team were eventual winners. In upper school, Kiera's team were 

the winners for Class 5 and Laura's team were winners for Class 1. 

Overall Rounders scores were: 

      Lions - 18                 Tigers - 18                   Wolves - 24                  Panthers – 24 

Shrewsbury Town Football Club 

Shrewsbury Town's Community Trust have been into school with their Reading the Game 

project. They have spent 6 weeks with Class 6, who have been enjoying lots of classroom 

activities with the coaches also listening to the children read. They have also received some 

football coaching from the coaches and regular visits from Lenny the Lion and even Mrs Lenny!! 

The children have really enjoyed the experience and everyone at HJS would like to thank 

Shrewsbury Town for such a great project. 

Level 1 Cricket Competition 

On Thursday 26th May classes 7 and 10 took part in a Level 1 Cricket Competition, organised by 

Mr Roberts and the Sports Leaders. These classes have been working with Mr Roberts for 

Summer 1. They represented their houses in the tournament. It was a great competition with 

lots of good fielding and batting. 

The results were: 

      Lions - 57 points       Tigers - 32 points        Wolves - 57 points        Panthers – 31 points 


